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Dear My Outstanding Year 2s, Parents and Carers,
I hope you’re all keeping well during what has been a significantly long period away from school now.  Throughout the last three months I have been so impressed with how positive and hard working you have all been at home and I couldn’t be more proud of your perseverance and determination to succeed with your learning.  Talking to you all on the telephone each week always cheers me up and it is wonderful to hear all your happy, cheerful voices.  However, I have continued to really miss seeing you all and chatting to you all in person so I was very excited to plan a visit to school for you all before the end of the Summer Term!  As I am sure you will have read in Mrs Burbank’s Newsletter, all the children that have not yet been able to return to school will be invited to spend some time with their class teacher during the last two weeks of term.  I will be writing to you again next week to explain this further so look out for my next letter!  With these visits in mind, the calls I have made this week coupled with the calls I will be making next week will therefore be my last phone calls home before the Summer Holidays.  I am really looking forward to catching up with you all in person in July but it will be very strange not calling you all at home each week.  I will really miss our telephone chats but I wish you all a wonderful Summer Holiday and a very well deserved rest.  

In the meantime, if you need to get in touch with me I will of course still be available via email at distance.learning2@stockham.oxon.sch.uk.  I will reply to you as soon as I can or I can call you in response to any email that you may send.   Also, don’t forget to keep sending the work you are especially proud of to this same email address.  I have loved receiving photographs of all the exciting, fun things you have been up to as well.  Check out our Year 2 Gallery on the school website which is full of lovely photographs and videos of you all!
Please find attached to this letter the Home Learning tasks for next week.  As always, please only do what you can and don’t feel that you need to complete everything.  Once again, I have organised the activities into a timetable but as always, this is only for guidance and you are more than welcome to take your pick from the ideas that interest you instead.  
I hope this is all helpful with your Home Learning and as I have previously mentioned, please do only what you are able to.  Everything I have listed on the timetable can be found on the Stockham School website.  Please click on the Home Learning tab followed by Year 2 to find each link.  
Always thinking of you all.  Stay safe and stay well,

From Mrs Mascord
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